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BY E-MAIL 
 
March 9, 2017 
 
John Walsh 
Chief Executive Officer 
Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 699 
985 Industrial Road 
Prescott, Ontario  
K0E 1T0 
 
Dear Mr. Walsh:  
 
Re: Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc.  

2017 Cost of Service 
Interrogatory Responses 
Board File Number: EB-2015-0100 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from Rideau St. Lawrence 
Distribution Inc. (RSL) on March 8, 2017. In its letter, RSL noted that the interrogatory 
questions required RSL to update all the cost of service models to reflect 2016 actual 
amounts, which is a significant task. RSL has asked to extend the interrogatory 
response filing deadline until March 24, 2017. 
 
The OEB will grant the requested extension. The filing deadline for the interrogatory 
responses is extended until March 24, 2017. All other dates in PO#1 are cancelled and 
will be rescheduled once the responses are filed.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
 
cc: All Parties in EB-2015-0100 


